
From: Danny Varat
To: Catherine McNicollCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 6/4/2017 5:30:54 PM
Subject: Ethics

​I am presuming that you saw the P&C article. Should you draft a letter to Steve Hamm asking that the 
Commission determine quickly that he can use his LG account for what he's doing? We want to make sure that 
there are no gray areas or questions, right?
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